
Amending renewal application No. 0000120184 8/05/2020 to include this report:

The Board of Directors of Prairie Air, Inc., are aware that the application for renewal for its 
licensed Station WEFT (FM-Ed), Champaign, IL, was submitted past the deadline for such application.
In view of this, the Board decided to engage an experienced telecommunications counsel, Michael 
Couzens, to audit the Station's files and determine whether there were any compliance issues to 
disclose in the renewal.  Based on his report and other investigation by the Board, we are submitting an
amendment to the renewal application, including this statement.  It is our purpose to identify all lapses 
in past compliance, and assure that the Station will be operated going forward in full compliance with 
the Commission's rules and policies.

The Station submitted an ownership report, Form No. 323E, on 5/22/2019 and another report on
12/10/2019.  These reports accurately depict the Station's board composition.  The Board as of the 
December, 2019, report had six long-standing members.  From the previous report, two had left 
through normal turnover and six new members were added.  These changes resulted in a change of 
negative control, with six new and six old members.  In light of this, we are submitting a Form No. 316
to report a transfer of control, identifying all the new members.

The audit of station reports showed a period of time in which paper records were kept of 
quarterly issues and programs, but no reports were uploaded to the on-line public file, from 2Q 2014 
through 4Q 2017.  Beginning with 1Q 2018 the quarterly reports were compliant.  We have attempted 
in good faith to recover the record of these activities and to upload them to the Station's on-line public 
file.  These records may be incomplete in some particulars for some quarters.  However, we do believe 
that the Station in fact did offer programming responsive to issues of local interest and concern 
throughout the license period.

Finally, we acknowledge that Station Ownership Reports and EEO reports, while complete and 
accurate, have been untimely.  Going forward it is our intention to make these submissions in a timely 
manner, as and when required. 


